December 26, 1985

Docket No. 50-238
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Mr. J. E. Guerry, Jr.
Executive Director
State of South Carolina
Patriots Point Development
Authority
Post Office Box 986
Mount Pleasant, South Carolina 294€4

Dr. Zelvin Levine

Senior Advisor for Research
and Development

Maritime Administration

MAR-700.2, Room 7330

400 7th Street, S.W.

Washington, D, C, 20590

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: RENEWAL OF POSSESSION ONLY REACTOR FACILITY LICENSE

Enclosed is a copy of the "Notice of Consideration of Application for
Renewal of Facility License" that is being filed with the Office of the
Federal Register for publication. The Notice relates to your application,
dated August 20, 1985, to renew the Possession Only License No. NS-1 for
the nuclear reactor facility aboard the N. S. Savannah for a period of
ten years from the date of issuance of the renewal.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Herbert N. Berkow, Director

Standrardization & Special
Projects Directorate

Division of PWR Licensing-B

Enclosure: DIST
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Docket No. 50-238

Mr. J. E. Guerry, Jr.
Executive Director
State of South Carolina
Patriots Point Development
Authority
Post Office Box 986
Mount Pleasant, South Carolina 29464

Or. Zelvin Levine

Senior Advisor for Research
and Development

Maritime Administration

MAR-700.2, Room 7330

400 7th Street, >.W.

washington, D. C. 20590

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: RENEWAL OF POSSESSION ONLY REACTOR FACILITY LICENSE

Enclosed is a copy of the "Notice of Consideration of Application for
Renewal of Facility License” that is being filed with the Office of the
Federal Register for publication. The Notice relates to your application,
dated August 20, 1985, to renew the Possession Only License No. NS-1 for
the nuclear reactor facility aboard the N, S. Savannah for a period of
ten years from the date of issuance of the renewal,

Sincerely,

G
rt N. Berkow, Director

Standardization & Special
Projects Directorate
Division of PWR Licensing-B

Enclosure:
Notice
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N. S. Savannah

Dr. Zelvin Levine

Senior Advisor for Research
and Development

Maritime Administration

MAR-700,2, Room 7330

400 7th Street, S.W.

washington, D. C. 2056C

State Clearinghouse

O0ffice of the Governor

Division of Administration

1205 Pendleton Street

ath Floor

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Mr. Heyward G. Shealy, Chief

Bureau of Radiological Health

S. C. Department of Health and
Environmental Contro)

2600 Bull Street

Columbia, South Carolina 29201
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